
     Nightingale Infant and Nursery School 
Weekly Newsletter 

01.07.2024 
 
Dear Nightingale Families,  
 
It was a good week last week, and transition feels like it's underway.  The Year 2s had a fantastic time up at Taver-
ham Juniors and we were very proud of how they conducted themselves during the day. Well done Year 2. The next 
3 weeks will be busy as we come to the end of the Summer Term. There is always a lot to fit in. We are so looking 
forward to all the fun things happening.  

 
The value this week is Care and Kind. Care for yourself, each other and the world.  In assembly the children told Mrs 
Boyce about their peers who are kind and why. The children talked about why being kind is a wonderful thing to be. 
Please take care of yourselves and each other. 
 
Mrs Hutt, Mrs Boyce and Mrs Watling 
 
 

Playground Safety – balls & not calling children out of the line 
 
Please note that balls are not permitted on the playground at the start or end of the school day. This includes balls 
from other settings and your homes. If your child finds one of our balls is out on the playground, please can they 
help by putting it in one of the yellow equipment bins.  
 
Please can we ask that you wait until your child’s school adults dismiss them from their line at the end of the day. 
We understand that you may find it quicker or that you’re being helpful by calling them over yourselves, but for 
safety, we need school staff to dismiss each child one at a time. Thank you for your understanding.  
 
 
 

Chaffinch Class Need Your Help 

Chaffinch Class would like to go on a walk around the local area as part of their Geography lessons. We would really 
like some parents to come with us please. If you are free on Wednesday 3rd July at 9.30am please see Mrs Hart to 
volunteer. This will take a maximum of an hour. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 



 

Meet the Teacher 

                 

Let us introduce Mrs Bright who works in our Nursery and Mrs Hubbard who is going to the teacher in Robin Class in 
September.  Our Reception will have two classes next year. 

 

Thank you 

Last week we had a large number of trips that took place with almost every child in school venturing out on a coach 
at some point during the week! We would like to thank all of those parents who gave their time, or who offered to, 
in order to support us with this. Without your help, we cannot make these trips happen, so we really appreciate your 
generosity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Information from NCC 

  

 

                                                                  SEND CAFES  

       

 



Dates for the diary 
 

July 2024 

Tuesday 02.07.2024 
Parents Meeting for Fledglings moving to Reception in September 
Booking can be made via Pupil Asset 
9.45am-10.45am & 4.30pm- 5.30pm 

Wednesday 03.07.2024 
Parents Meeting for Fledglings moving to Reception in September 
Booking can be made via Pupil Asset 
10.30am-11.30am & 2pm-4.30pm 

Friday 05.07.2024 
Parents Meeting for Fledglings moving to Reception in September 
Booking can be made via Pupil Asset 
9.45am-11am 

Tuesday 09.07.2024 Mini Monsters visiting Year 1 and Year 2  

Wednesday  10.07.2024 Reception & Year 1 Moving Up Date 

Wednesday 

Thursday 

10.07.2024 

11.07.2024 
Y2 Transition to Taverham Junior School full days 

Friday 12.07.2024 All Kingfisher Tennis Multi Skills Festival at Taverham High School  10am-1pm 

Friday 12.07.2024 Y2 Water Extravaganza Assembly 

Tuesday  16.07.2024 2pm  Y2 Leavers Assembly (more information to follow) 

Wednesday 17.07.2024 
Teddy Bears Picnic 

Nursery children coming back in September and parents/carers  

Wednesday 17. 07. 2024 
Y2 Leavers Disco (children to bring disco clothes into school with them – time to be 

confirmed soon) 

Friday 19.07.2024 
Graduation Assembly for Fledglings moving to Reception in September (more 

information to follow) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Term dates 
 

 

 
 


